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The Agency Management Committee (AManC) met on Tuesday 15 June 2021 via videoconference. This 
communiqué highlights key discussions and considerations from the meeting.  

The Chair acknowledged the Traditional Owners of the lands on which the meeting was being held and 
paid respect to their Elders, past and present.  

CEO report 
Members noted the CEO report and the verbal update from Mr Martin Fletcher, including:  

• the successful targeted work to complete specialist registration of eligible general practitioners. 
• a response to the outcomes of the Employee opinion survey (EOS) will be provided through PARC, 

for noting to the AManC in July 2021.  
• delay in the implementation of flexible working arrangements until September, mostly due to the 

recent lockdown in Melbourne and ongoing restrictions.  
• acknowledgement of the retirement of Ms Sheryle Pike as Ahpra State Manager of South Australia 

and recognition of her dedication to health regulation over a significant number of years. 

Business items 
In other agenda items the Committee: 

• received an update from the National Health Practitioner Ombudsman, Ms Richelle McCausland 
• reviewed the terms of reference for the independently chaired accreditation committee 
• considered and endorsed the change of name of the Community Reference Group to the 

Community Advisory Council, and 
• noted the summary of changes to the regulatory principles following feedback from the public 

consultation. 

Next meeting of the Agency Management Committee 

20 July 2021 

https://www.ahpra.gov.au/About-AHPRA/Who-We-Are/Agency-Management-Committee.aspx
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